
   
 
Sir Knights 
 
I wanted to thank those members that actively participated in the 
Holy Week celebrations.  In particular the Honour Guards for the 
Mass of the Chrism and Way of the Cross. 
 
I trust some of you were able to attend the March For Life in 
Ottawa on Thursday, May 12th.  We had a few members from our 
Assembly attend. 
 
Our next dinner meeting will be on, Thursday, June 9th, at 7:00 
p.m. 
 
We will be sponsoring a hole at the upcoming annual Shepherd’s 
Cup Golf Tournament, hosted by the Diocesan Association, to 
raise funds for our Priest Retirement Fund.  Have you considered 
signing up to play on June 26th? 
 
Once again we are happy to be giving cash bursaries to both St. 
Peter’s and Holy Cross Secondary Schools at their graduation 
ceremonies on June 29th. 
 
The monthly Mass for the living and deceased members of the 
Bishop Marrocco Assembly is to be said at Immaculate 
Conception, Peterborough, Jun. 26th, at 9:00 a.m.; St. Alphonsus, 
Jul. 24th, at 9:00 a.m.; St. Joseph, Douro, Aug. 21st, 10:00 a.m. 
 
I pray that you will all have a safe and healthy summer and will be 
all recharged for another fraternal year in September. 
 
Fraternally 
Rick Stankiewicz 
Faithful Navigator 
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